The Vilakazi Foundation
Board of Directors Membership Application

Thank you for your interest in the Vilakazi Foundation! Here is some information about our organization and our board for you to consider before applying. 

Mission: To better the lives of the children of South Africa through improved access to education, health and athletics.
Website: www.vilakazi.org 
Major programs: Distributing aid to children and schools, as well as providing first aid training to teachers and school staff. Two of our long-term goals are to build a school and increase awareness among Oklahomans of the needs of South African children. 

Income sources: Annual wine tasting, annual rock-paper-scissors tournament, mail campaign and donations. 

Staff: Zero.

Board: Twelve.

Board terms: Three years with up to two consecutive terms.

Meetings: Second Monday evening of the month in Oklahoma City. Board members cannot miss more than three consecutive meetings.

Financial committment: An annual donation is required, though no minimum is set.

Time committment: Each board member is required to serve on at least one committee. Board members are also asked to attend a few annual events and volunteer for activities such as the annual mail campaign.

Board dynamic: We are a positive, fun board that works well together. We’re a working board and are proud of what we do to help children.
If you have any questions about our board or our mission, please don’t hesitate to call (405) 501-0456 or email carrie@vilakazi.org. Thank you for considering joining the Vilakazi Foundation Board of Directors. 

Carrie Coppernoll and Lauren Dennison

Board Development Committee, 2012

The Vilakazi Foundation
Board of Directors Membership Application

Please complete the following short form and email it to carrie@vilakazi.org. Please also attach a resume.

Name: 

Address: 

Email:

Phone: 

Date of birth: 

Why do you want to be a member of the Vilakazi board, and what skills do you hope to bring to the organization? 

If you are not selected to be on our board at this time, would you consider serving on our board in the future? 
